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Marguerite McLean 

From: Marguerite McLean 

Sent: 
To: Nancy Pruitt 

cc: Charlene Poblete 

Subject: RE: Declassification of PODs - Docket 000475-TP 

_._ . - -  

Wednesday, April 09, 2008 3:23 PM 

ok, per this e-mail, i will declassify responses 9 and 13 in document 01 464-08. This portion of the 
document consists of I CD. This CD will be declassified and forwarded to GCL. 
" __,._. ___.__^_ . .___ . ._ _.___I__..I ~ ... ~~ ~ _ _  . . .. 

From: Nancy Pruitt 
Sent: Wednesday, April 09, 2008 3:13 PM 
To: Marguerite McLean 
Cc: Charlene Poblete 
Subject: Declassification of PODs 

Re: Docket No. 000475-TP 
Marguerite, on 2/27/08 AT&T filed its Notice of Intent for its responses to PODs 9 and 13 of Thrifty's 2nd 
Request for Production of Documents. The Responses were contained on a CD. On March 19 AT&T 
notified the Commission in Document No. 02064-08 that it would not be filing a RCC for Responses to PODs 
9 & 13 and that Thrifty had been notified of the due date for the RCC if Thrifty considered the information 
confidential. 

The RCC was due 3/19/08. No Request for Specified Confidential Classification has been received as of 
today, 4/9/08. Since 21 days has expired from the date of the Notice of Intent, staff requests that the CD 
containing AT&T's responses to PODs 9 and 13 be declassified. 

4/9/2008 


